
 

 

7th January 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Laptop loan scheme 

 

Thank you to those who have responded to the School’s communication regarding the allocation of laptop for 

students with limited access. 

 

We hope to commence the roll-out of laptops Monday 11 January for those that meet the criteria and are of 

priority. Please appreciate the school holds a limited number of laptops and as such will ensure they are 

distributed fairly and in accordance to the stated criteria and priority. 

 

Thank you for understanding. 

 

Higham Lane School 


